
 
 

 

  
October 18, 2023 
 
 
Ms. Pat Drosten 
Purchasing Specialist 
City of Edgewater  
PO Box 100 
City of Edgewater, FL 32132 

 
 

RE:  E2118 Edgewater YMCA 
 
Dear Pat:  
 
This is to advise that we have reviewed the bid tabulation provided for the above-referenced 
project and arrived to a recommendation that the project be awarded to Clyde Johnson Roofing 
with office address at 206 Lotus St., Clewiston, FL 33440.  
 
Further, based upon the current bidding and economic climate, we feel that the bid amount is a 
fair and reasonable price for the scope of work of the project.   
 
We are hoping that the above suffice to allow you to develop a preliminary Notice of 
Recommendation.  
 
Sincerely, 
CPH, Inc. 
 
 
 
 
Brook K. Sherrard, AIA  
Principal Architect / Vice President  
 
 
 
BKS/lr 

500 West Fulton Street 
Sanford, FL 32771 

Phone: 407.322.6841 

Fax: 407.330.0639 


